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Good Morning,
 
Heather per your request on  9-13-2016 attached you will find the closure report for Loving
AIB State #1  RP #1663 & RP #1684.
 
If further information is needed please let us know.
 
 
 
Thank you,
 
 

Veronica Alvarado
Veronica Alvarado

Adv. Environmental Assistant

Office: (575) 748-4351
VAlvarado@yatespetroleum.com
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